
Integrated Consumer-Driven 
Health Plans (CDHPs) 
Ancillary Administrative Services Contract

We’ve introduced consumer spending accounts (Flexible Spending Accounts, Health  
Savings Accounts and Health Reimbursement Accounts) that are fully integrated with  
our health plans. This allows for streamlined administration of your benefits, as well as tools 
to help your employees manage their healthcare expenses. Please refer to the enclosed  
brochures for more information on these products.  

Questions? Please talk to your BCBSRI  
account representative or broker.
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If you decide to purchase a consumer spending account 
for your employees, please be sure to complete the 
enclosed Ancillary Administrative Services Contract. 
Please check the box for the spending account that 
you would like to add to your plan and write the name 
of the medical plan in the space provided, and ensure 
the contract is signed by a company officer.

If you decide that you would not like to purchase a  
consumer spending account at this time, we request 
that you check the “None” box and return the signed 
form. This will act as an opt-out clause for this product, 
ensuring that your account does not get changed.

Please submit the Ancillary Administrative Services 
Contract as soon as you have made your selection for 
the year, so that we can ensure your benefits are set 
up in a timely manner.


